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I’m writing to say that I really don’t think the Plasrefine facility should be built in Moss Vale. As someone who 
lives in the Southern Highlands, I’m worried about how this would affect our environment, health, and the 
community feel of our town. 

**Damage to the Environment**   

One of the best parts of living here is the natural environment. Moss Vale has beautiful wildlife and waterways, 
and building a facility that processes plastic could harm that. If waste or chemicals get into our rivers or soil, it 
could mess up the plants and animals, and even hurt local farms. We’ve already had droughts, so we can’t 
afford to risk our water or land. 

**Air Quality and Health Problems**   

I’m also concerned about the air pollution from this facility. From what I’ve read, plastic refining can release 
chemicals that aren’t safe to breathe in. Breathing in polluted air could cause health problems, especially for 
kids, older people, and anyone with asthma. It’s scary to think that the air in our area could be harmful because 
of this facility. 

**Traffic and Noise**   

Moss Vale is a quiet place, and this project would bring a lot more trucks and traffic. More heavy vehicles 
would make the roads noisier, busier, and even more dangerous, which could make getting around much 
harder for locals. Our roads could also get damaged faster, and that could end up costing us money. 

**Changing Our Town’s Character**   

Moss Vale is special because it’s a peaceful place with lots of small businesses, farms, and tourism. If a big 
industrial plant is built here, it might drive visitors away. Plus, it could make houses worth less, which would be 
unfair to everyone who’s worked hard to live here. 

In short, I don’t think this facility belongs in Moss Vale. Our town is too unique and valuable to risk with a big 
industrial project like this. I hope you’ll listen to what people in the community have to say and reconsider. 

Thank you for reading, 
 

 




